
From: Clanon, Paul 
Sent: 5/25/2012 9:09:53 AM 
To: Cherry, Brian K (/0=PG&E/0U=C0RP0RATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=BKC7); 

Lindh, Frank (frank.lindh@cpuc.ca.gov) 
Cc: 
Bcc: 
Subject: RE: PG&E's Reply to Protest of Advice Letter 4034-E and 4034-E-A (Service List 

R. 11-10-023 Part 1 of 2) 

Thanks, We're trying to get the disposition letter out today, and now that Frank is out of the way we 
have a chance. 

From: Cherry, Brian K [mailto:BKC7@pge.com] 
Sent: Friday, May 25, 2012 9:09 AM 
To: Clanon, Paul; Lindh, Frank 
Subject: FW: PG&E's Reply to Protest of Advice Letter 4034-E and 4034-E-A (Service List R. 11-10-023 
Part 1 of 2) 

FYI - the response to the Sutter protests has been served. 

From: PG&E Tariffs 
Sent: Friday, May 25, 2012 8:39 AM 
Subject: PG&E's Reply to Protest of Advice Letter 4034-E and 4034-E-A (Service List R.11-10-023 Part 
1 of 2) 

On Friday, May 25, 2012, Pacific Gas and Electric Company filed Reply to Protest 
of Advice Letter 4034-E and 4034-E-A with the Commission. 

PGE Tariffs 
Fax: (415) 973-6520 
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